Pe 8¢ In my next letter which will go to you wvery shortly I will

give you some further light on the N.C.A.A. Asa Bushnell, Executive
Director of the Central Office for Bastern Intercollegiate Athletios,
wrote me a pretty pointed letter and then I sent him a copy of the
letter that I had written Sam Smith with only one amplification, and
that was an explanation that when I said the commissioners were no
good I meant without power to do anything about the vital things that

are endangering athletiocs,
Will write you in a few days.

F.Ceh.



